

The Upstate Workforce Board is pleased to announce that Mr. Chrisitan Rice was appointed by Spartanburg County Councilman Manning Lynch to serve on the Upstate Workforce Board.

Mr. Rice is a Spartanburg native. He graduated from Spartanburg Community College with an associate's degree and USC Upstate with a bachelor's in science in Biology. Mr. Rice worked as an EMT, Insurance salesman, and Financial Planner and is now a Personal Banker at Fifth Third Bank. Mr. Rice enjoys community involvement and networking. He enjoys meeting new people in new environments and is involved with Friends of Croft, Toastmasters International, Spartanburg Running Club, and First Baptist Spartanburg. In high school, Mr. Rice ran track and cross country and still loves to run.